
Oregon Health Authority Wraparound Fee-For-Services Flex Fund Request Form 

As of January 25th, 2023, OHA expanded Wraparound eligibility for youth with Fee-
For-Service (FFS) Medicaid.  In order to provide flex funding to eligible FFS 
Wraparound youth, please fill out the form below. OHA’s Wraparound Policy and 
Program Coordinator will review and authorize flex funds based on the information 
provided. Please be sure to submit all requested information. If the request is approved, 
OHA will issue a check to the identified vendor within thirty days. Per OAR 
309-019-0162 (19), "Wraparound Flexible Funding" means a financial resource for 
purchasing one-time or occasionally needed goods or services for youth or their families 
when the goods and services cannot be provided by another funding source and the 
services or goods are directly tied to meeting needs and outcomes in the Wraparound 
Plan of Care.”

This request form is for youth currently enrolled in Wraparound who are covered by 
FFS Medicaid only. All CCO enrolled youth will continue to access flex funds through 
HRS/CCO flexible funding.  

Please submit the following information securely to: 
Christianna.C.Rhoads@oha.oregon.gov 

1. A copy of the youth’s up to date Wraparound Plan of Care.

2. A description of what the flex funds are being requested for.

3. A description of how the flex fund request supports the youth and family within
the context of the unmet need and current goals.
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4. Name, email, and phone number of the Wraparound Care Coordinator

5. Costs of the service or item.

6. What other sources of funding have been tried and were not successful?

7. If OHA has not previously made a payment to the vendor, a completed W9 form is
necessary.
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